
Bullock County Career & Technical Education Center 
Administrative Office  

Ready To Start A Career? 
Do You Want To Leave Campus Early?  

Dual Enrollment is for ! 
Who:  ​Current & Interested Dual Enrolled Students/Parents 
Where:​ Virtual on Google Chat  
Day & Time:  
 

Tuesday, June 16, 2020, 10:30 
am, Dial 415-862-7926 (access 
pin 161 064 739#)  

Wednesday, June 17, 2020, 5:00 
pm, Dial 415-862-7926 (access 
pin 161 064 739#) 

 

Attend one of two informative sessions to speak with Dr. Lowe and learn more about 
Bullock County High School’s Dual Enrollment Program 

 

Contact Dr. Marvin A. Lowe, Director of Career and Technical Education, for more information and details! 
Marvin.Lowe@Bullockco.org​ or 334-312-6883 

mailto:Marvin.Lowe@Bullockco.org

